Testimonial from Well Wisher

Dear Shri A. Mahalingam,

Thank you for writing to me, it is promising to note your keen interest
on setting up an association for Healthcare Management Professionals.
It would be an honour to share our perspective on critical areas of
healthcare delivery.

| am positive your contribution will be valuable in driving the agenda
forward for the healthcare sector.

With best regards,

Preetha Reddy
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